
 
 

City of Parksville  |  100 Jensen Avenue East (P O Box 1390), Parksville, BC V9P 2H3 
Phone 250 248-6144  |  Fax 250 954-4685  |  www.parksville.ca 

 
About Parksville ― Located on Vancouver Island's sheltered east coast, 12,000 residents call Parksville their home.  

Parksville offers a quality lifestyle with many activities. We are committed to being the city of choice for ourselves and future  
generations in a clean, safe, friendly, economically viable and sustainable environment. 
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Construction Advisory - Orange Bridge Repair 
 
PARKSVILLE, BC: Motorists are advised that construction will soon begin on the Orange Bridge over 
the Englishman River. The work will begin on Tuesday, October 11, following the Thanksgiving 
weekend and is expected to take about three weeks. During this time, the bridge will be open to 
alternate, one-way traffic and delays are expected. 
 
This Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure project will be supervised by Emcon Services and 
will involve resurfacing and repairs to the bridge. It is anticipated that work on the bridge will be 
completed by November 4 however; weather or unforeseen conditions may affect the overall 
schedule. 
 
Because we anticipate significant vehicle line-up, both east and west of the bridge, we encourage 
motorists to avoid that area and use alternate routes whenever possible. Motorists should expect 
delays and plan extra time for travel while construction is underway. 
 
Questions regarding this project should be directed to:  
 

Nasch Aguiar, Bridge Manager, Emcon Services  
 Phone 250 248-6212 
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